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Community Bank - Ferntree Gully

Wally Tew Reserve Stand

Working with John from the Ferntree Gully
Football Club and Lee from the Ferntree Gully
Blues Cricket Club, we are pleased to announce
that we will be funding a new undercover stand
at the Wally Tew Reserve.

The new stand will provide shelter from the
elements experienced throughout the football

and cricket seasons.

This is an exciting addition to a much loved
and utilised sporting ground.

B Bendigo Bank

From the Branch

You may not think who you bank with matters.
But it does.

Every day our customers help to change lives, and
save lives, simply by doing business with

us. Banking with us helps fund shelters at sports
grounds, feed the homeless, and provide
emergency care packages to women suffering
domestic violence. Your business means we can
fund Difib machines, CFA equipment, playground
upgrades and so much more. Since 2001 $3.8
million has been returned to the community
thanks to you.

You need a bank to give you the products and
services you need. We need your banking to help
us make a difference.

This newsletter provides a snapshot of just a few
of the community initiatives we have been
working on.

Tina Doran | Branch Manager

bendigobank.com.au




Rowville Cricket Club
Sponsorship

Cricket is back and this means we have been out and
about supporting our local cricket clubs!

Tina Doran had the pleasure of visiting the Rowville
Cricket Club. The club had approached us requesting
sponsorship for their end-of-season trophies and of
course, we said yes!

The Club had a successful season, with both their junior
and senior teams and the trophy presentations gave Tina
an opportunity to meet local players and chat about
what we do as a business.

Rowville boasts a proud family-orientated environment
and is very inclusive. We are excited about this
partnership and look forward to developing the
relationship further.

Talk to us today
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Tina enjoyed the trophy presentations as the event gave
her a chance to congratulate the players and the
committee on a successful and fun season for all
involved.

Temporary closure of
Community Bank Rowville

Due to staffing limitations, a decision has been made to
temporarily close the Community Bank Rowville branch.

The Board made the difficult decision to close the
Rowville branch from 1 March until 4 July 2022 as we are
simply unable to staff both branches.

As soon as staff becomes available the Rowville branch
will again become fully operational.

We apologize for this inconvenience.

Community Bank Ferntree Gully remains open and the
team is ready to be of service.
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